
 

 

Camp Wakonda COVID-19 Information 

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, Camp Wakonda will be operating with 

the following procedures in order to keep campers, staff, and guests safe: 

• All campers, staff, and guests will be required to wear masks during 

indoor activities (masks may be removed while sitting to eat at 

meals) and while unable to maintain social distance outdoors 

• Kitchen staff will wear masks and gloves during all food preparation 

and service 

• Meals will be served cafeteria-style, possibly with a staggered meal 

schedule 

• Guests and family of campers will stay with their vehicle during 
check-in & pick-up procedures; arrival times will be staggered (this 
will be sent to you prior to your camp event) 

• Campers must provide a 14-day temperature log at check-in; see the 
form provided 

• A camp staff member will be doing daily temperature checks while 
campers are on-site 

• Cabin groups will be paired, creating small explorer groups, for 
activities in order to limit potential whole-camp exposure 

• Camp maintenance staff are cleaning and sanitizing high-touch 
surfaces multiple times each day 

• As we learn more, additional procedures may be added (such as, but 
not limited to, requiring testing and/or vaccinations prior to arrival) 

 
Please contact Pastor Ben George (bgeorge@cantoncpc.org or 330-735-
2740) if you have questions about any of these procedures. 
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